
This Week At A Glance 
 

 July 
 
 Sun 09 No Family Worship Service at 6:00pm 
   VBS starting at 6:00pm, meal starts at 5:00pm 
 Mon 10 No Praise Team Practice at 7:30pm 
 Tues 11 No Bible Studies or Community Kitchen 

Sermon Notes 

Church Leadership Meetings: 

 Deacons — The next meeting will be Sunday, July 

16th at 4:00pm in the Library. 

 Church Council —The next Council meeting will be        

Wednesday, July 26th at 6:30pm. Anyone is welcome 
to attend. The meeting will be in the Library. 

 Trustees — The next meeting will be Sunday, July 

23rd at 5:00pm in the Library. 
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July 9, 2017 

 

Sunday School                 9:00am 

Morning Worship         10:00am 

Children’s Church               10:20am      

No Family Worship Service            

VBS Starts Tonight at 6:00pm —Meal at 5:00pm 

While the 

Promise 

Still 

Stands 



 

Order of Worship 

Worshipping God in Song 

Scripture Reading & Prayer—Pastor Logan 

Worshipping with our Tithes & Offerings 

Children’s Praise Band & Fellowship Time 

(Children Invited to Children’s Church) 

Prayer—Chuck Thompson 

Message from Pastor Ben  

“While the Promise Still Stands” 

Scripture Reading—Hebrews 4:1-11 

Invitation & Worship in Song 

Blessing & Benediction 

Nursery & Children’s Church: Meets immediately following 
the fellowship song. Nursery (0-2yrs), Explorers (3’s-Pre-K), 
Voyagers (K-2nd Grade), and the Adventurers (3rd-5thGrade). 
Follow the signs in the foyer for class locations, and please   
accompany your children to their classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our worship service.   
We’re so glad you chose to join us today! 

 

If you’re visiting with us, please be sure to fill out  

the guest page of our attendance book. 
 

To help everyone have a more worshipful experience, 

please turn off your cell phones or set to vibrate. 

Miscellaneous 

 

Statistics  
 

Attendance for 7/2/17 
Sunday School Attendance                       61 
Worship Attendance       224 
Visitors                             9 
 

Financial* 
Annual Budget              $407,965.00 
 Needed Weekly       $7,845.00 
 Offering Last Week                 $7,691.10 
 
* Monthly Financial Statements are located in the information rack 
located on the wall outside the church office. 
 
 

Gary Walters, Ch    394-2234 
Dave Hollar     249-8450 
Merrell McNeill     607-0944 
Chuck Jennings     251-9420 
Donny Morin     397-5343 
 

Senior Pastor  Rev. Ben Wetherington    397-5595(w); 564-8024 (c)
   pastorben@fbcshelburn.com  
Associate Pastor Rev. Logan Williams   397-5595(w); 225-963-0236(c) 
   pastorlogan@fbcshelburn.com           
Adm. Assistant Cheryl Kemp       397-5595(w); 249-1362 (c) 
        ckemp@fbcshelburn.com 
Adm. Assistant Misty Hunt       397-5595(w); 240-9702 (c) 
   mhunt@fbcshelburn.com 
 
 

Elder:             Trustees:  

Chuck Thompson      696-2735        
Deacons: 
Brad Lutes, Ch       554-0195 
Dusty Tryon       201-5702 
Will Hunt                            564-0773 
Cathy Roy                          878-8554 
Patty Cunningham      236-2043  
Jerry Kemp       243-0569 
 
Church Council: 

Chairperson    Bryan Woodsmall           243-6697 
Director of Missions   Misty Hunt     240-9702 
Director of Administration  Carol Stubbs                   243-0496 
Director of Worship   Gayle McCullough    240-2721 
Director of Discipleship  Rodney Hutchison          878-8032 
Director of Lay Ministries  Anna Barcus     201-0421 
Director of Outreach   Alice Cox     229-6162 
Director of Facilities   Gary Walters     394-2234 



Opportunities  &  Special Events           

S a v e  t h e  D a t e !                      
The Daughters of the King will 
be hosting the Women’s Event 
on Saturday, September 30th 
from 10:00am-1:30pm. Jennifer 

Christensen, from Tennessee, will be our guest speaker, and 
the WOW-Women of Worship Band will be leading us in        
worship. Lunch is provided and the event is free. Tickets are 
required, and those can be picked up at the church office     
starting August 1st. Mark the event on your calendars and be 
thinking about friends or family members to invite! If you have 
any questions, contact Misty Hunt. 

Hinkel/Morgan Wedding 
You are cordially invited to join in the        
celebration of the union between Annalisa 
Hinkel and Nick Morgan. The wedding will be 
here on Saturday, July 22nd at 2:30pm, with 
a reception following in the Ministry Center. 
Contact Annalisa Hinkel at 812-554-0588 for  

                             reservations at the reception. 

Living Proof Live Conference 
With Beth Moore 

On July 21-22, Beth Moore will at the Ford 
Center in Evansville, IN. She will also be at 
Crossroads Christian Church in Newburgh, IN 
on July 20-21. If you are interested in any of 
these, go to LIFEWAY.COM/LIVINGPROOF 

for ticket information. See the insert in the bulletin also. 

IronMen’s Outing 
On Friday, July 28th, the men will be      
meeting at Buffalo Wild Wings at 5:30pm 
and then going to the Terre Haute Rex 
Baseball Game at 7:00pm. If you would like 
to ride up, be at the church by 5:00pm. The 
tickets for the game will be purchased at the 

gate. Contact Will Hunt at 812-564-0773 for any questions. 

Youth Group (Grades 6-12)                    
Youth Group (Grades 6-12)!  We WILL NOT 
meet tonight or Tuesday evening due to 
VBS.  We'll be having our back to school 
event on Sunday, July 30th. We'll be leaving 
after church that morning and we'll return at 
4:00pm. Please see Dusty or Samantha for 
details.  Our destination is Cunningham    

Gardens this year!  Remember, Sunday school starts at 
9:00am in the Upper Room and don't forget to invite a friend to 
all of our events.  See you soon!  

Grades 6-12 



Announcements 

Family Worship Service 
There will be NO Family Worship tonight 
due to the start of VBS. We will resume 
the service on Sunday, July 16th at 
6:00pm. Be in prayer for all of the        
volunteers, and especially the children 
who will be participating in VBS.  

Move-Athon for Freedom &       
CHANGE for CHANGE 

FBC is partnering with International Justice      
Missions to raise  awareness of modern day    
slavery & human trafficking. FBC will be hosting a 
Move-Athon on September 9th from 10:00am –
1:00pm in our parking lot. We are currently      

collecting CHANGE for CHANGE. The collection jars are      
located at the Welcome Center and other locations in the foyer. 
Help us fight this battle of slavery with International Justice 
Missions. 

FBC Tuesday Nights              
Schedule for July 

There will be No Tuesday Night Bible 
study classes for the month of July. We 
will resume the classes on Tuesday,      
August 1st at 6:30pm. 

Due to VBS, there will be NO Community Kitchen Dinner on 
July 11th. There will be Dinners on July 18th and 25th. If you 
have questions, please contact someone in the church office.  

Ladies Night Out 
The Ladies Night Out dinner will be Monday, 
July 24th at 6:30pm at Olive Garden in 
Terre Haute. There will be a signup sheet 
soon. You can also RSVP to Pam Jennings 
at 812-240-3042 by 1:00pm that day, so she  

         can make reservations. 

Missions: All Around Us 

Indian Creek Baptist Camp  
FBC is sending several campers to Indian 
Creek Camp, located in Bedford. The 
camper’s season goes until July 25th. We ask 
that the congregation keep the campers lifted 
up in prayer for no home sickness, no injuries, 
that they will be encouraged to grow in their 

walk with the Lord, and that some will come to know Jesus as 
their Savior! 

Mission Trip 2017 
The mission trip to Kairos Christian School in 
Guatemala is October 15-21. The team       
members are: Seth Catlin, Drake Catlin, Chase 
Catlin, Alice Cox, Kyra Cox, Jeff Hudson, Misty 
Hunt, Nora Leone, Giuseppe Leone, Jaiden 

Lundy, Gary Walters, Patty Walters, Levi Whigham & Phil 
Whigham. Please be in prayer for the team as we prepare for 
the trip, and for those who we will be serving. There will be a 
love offering on Sunday, July 30th to help with trip costs 
and to purchase materials for the home construction, food 
baskets, and water purifying systems. 

Open Arms Paper Drive 
We will be doing a paper drive for 
the months of June and July for 
Open Arms Christian Ministries in 
Switz City. There is an Open Arms 

labeled box in the foyer to collect paper towels, toilet paper,    
paper plates, cups and napkins. Thank you for donating! 

 

The camp is in need of donations: paper towels, dish soap, 
Frisbee’s, dodge balls, basketballs, volleyballs, soccer balls, 
brooms/dust pans, Zip-Loc bags. The camp would appreciate 
any of these donations as you bring your children to the camp. 


